
Teddi Dance for Love Program Page

As you may already know, the Teddi Dance for Love is a 24-hour dance marathon that supports

Camp Good Days and Special Times. This year the dance is February 9th-10th from 8pm-8pm.

Each year at the dance, we have a program that contains different ads to thank the committee

members for all their hard work and encourage them to keep dancing all night long! If you

would like to purchase an ad for a student, please create your own ad and email it to Abby

Jackson, arj07673@sjf.edu, and note if you would like to purchase a ½ page ($15) or full page

($30). All donations for the ads should be sent directly to your child and then given to the Chair

(Emily Sullivan), Vice Chair (Grayce Trimboli), or their captain at a Teddi meeting. Cash and

checks are accepted and checks should be made payable to St. John Fisher University attn.

Teddi. We appreciate all the support and continuous fundraising each committee member does,

and this is a great way to acknowledge their hard work! Please have these in by January 24th :)

A sample of a half page is shown below:
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